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Hello Siskiyous!

This week's Updates:

e Enrollment Report: Can be accessed here. Our fall enrollments are currently looking
good but are dependent on the number of fraudulent enrollments. Kudos to Meghan,
Chris and the Student Services team who are dealing with the fraudulent enrollments on
a daily basis!!

e No All-College Email next week: Starting tomorrow, | will be out of the office on a mix
of work and non-work related events. | will be returning to campus on Mon. July 10th. In
my absence, Vice President Patrick Walton will be serving as Acting President.

Suggestion Box Comments:

e Bear Trail: Any damage to the Bear Trail, resulting from the Fire Mitigation Project, will
be repaired.

¢ Recommendation for shelves, hooks, art-work in new Gender Neutral
bathrooms: We have ordered hooks and shelves and they will be installed once
received. Regarding decorations, we would like student input and hope to speak to ASB
at the start of the fall semester.

e Why did the bathrooms in student center get converted to gender neutral? As
mentioned in last month’s response to this comment, the men's bathroom was not ADA
compliant due to space and was slated for conversion into a single stall. For both the
Men’s and Women’s bathrooms, there was a previous situation related to safety and
minors’ use of the bathrooms.

e Where are the vending machines? Some of the vending machines were removed due
to the vendor company canceling their contract with the College due to lack of
use/funds from the vending machines. If you would like a snack or a 'grab and go' meal,
you can go to the Cafeteria between 7:00 am - 5:00 pm (hot items stop at 2:00 pm -
grab and go items will be available 2:00 - 5:00 pm).

e Locking of Gender-Neutral Bathrooms (x2): There were two comments regarding
people not locking the gender-neutral bathrooms and a recommendation for a partition
to be placed around the stalls. We are working with Facilities and Maintenance to
address this issue. In the meantime, 'please lock door' signs have been placed on the
outside of each door.

e Concern regarding length of time for the Class/Comp Study: We have a meeting
scheduled with McKnight to discuss our dissatisfaction regarding the length of time as it
relates to the expense of the project.
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Thank you and have a wonderful week as well as fantastic 4th of July!

Char

Char Perlas, PhD MPA MS
Superintendent/President
College of the Siskiyous
800 College Ave.

Weed, CA 96094

(530) 938-5248

College of the Siskiyous
Great Location. Great Education.



